
NOTICE

FINAL VACANCY POSITION 2015 IS NOW AVAILABLE

Please visit download section (Seat Matrix) of intramcc / mcc

website (www.mcc.nic.in) to see Final Vacancy Position 2015. The

Vacancy has been finalized after taking into consideration the feedback

received from various participating Colleges.

It is once again requested to point out mistake, if any, immediately

through e-mail (adgme@nic.in), Telephone (No. 011.23062493) and Fax

(No 011-23061907).

The online counselling process is starting from 19.08.2015. The

allotment of seats will be made on the basis of the Final Vacancy

Position 2015 which is now available on website.

Notice posted on 18.08.2015


